Holly Hills Elementary School 500 Ogden Drive Westampton, NJ 08060

(609)267-8565 (609)702-9744 (fax)



Mrs. Jennifer Murray, Principal jmurray@westamptonschools.org

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The New Jersey Department of Health requires that any child six months through 59 months of age, attending any licensed child-care center or preschool facility on or after September 1, shall annually receive at least one dose of the influenza vaccine between September 1st and December 31st of each year. If your child has received their flu vaccine, please email a copy of the record to the Holly Hills Health Office at hhsnurse@westamptonschools.org. If your child has not yet received their flu vaccine, yet has an appointment scheduled, please also email the Holly Hills Health Office with that information as well. If your child does not receive the flu vaccine during the time frame mentioned above, please note that he/she will not be able to continue school as of January 1, 2022. If you have any questions or need any assistance, please contact Mrs. McNally, RN or Mrs. Stevens, RN at 609-267-8565 X2006.

Best Regards,

Danielle McNally, BSN, RN NJ-CSN Shila Stevens BSN, RN Holly Hills School Nurses